SLMC 

Monthly General Membership Meeting Agenda

Monday, July 16, 2007

President Silvas called the monthly membership meeting of the SLMC to order at 7:01 p.m. in the St. Luke’s school cafeteria. Following a special welcome to all our members, many of their spouses, and numerous special guests, President Silvas introduced our new pastor Fr. Jim Barlow and asked him to deliver an invocation before dinner.  

Fr. Barlow recognized and thanked the SLMC for their thirty-seven year history of service and generosity to their church and community and then invited all present to pray for the continued success of the Club. 

Before dinner was served President Silvas entertained a motion from Joe Pina and a second from Alex Flores and approved by all present to dispense with our regular meeting agenda in order to perform the distribution of $54,746, generated from the Club’s 2007 Wild Game Dinner fundraiser.  

At 7:41 p.m. following a delicious lasagna dinner President Silvas, with the assistance of Special Projects Chairman Ralf Meneses and Vice President Matt Mora, began the introduction of our WGD donation recipients. This year eighteen (18) organizations within the St. Luke’s parish and twenty-four (24) community groups were awarded financial assistance. Thirty-two (32) representatives of these recipients were present and came forward to express their gratitude and to share their group’s mission with all those in attendance. The evening was full of wonderful stories of charitable and benevolent activities funded by the assistance of the SLMC.  

Closing remarks were made by President Silvas at 8:41 p.m. He thanked everyone for their attendance and delivered a special statement of appreciation to the members of the St. Luke’s Men’s Club who had made this evening possible. Fr. Barlow joined President Silvas and lead all present in a final prayer. 
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Richard “Rico” Silvas

Secretary 





President  

SLMC Executive Meeting

July 09, 2007

Communications Received 

Donation Acknowledgements & Thank You Letters

1.  Naomi Meneses thank you note for donation to Aid Lifecycle Ride fund raiser

Correspondence – Support Request 

None

Correspondence Miscellaneous 

1.
Bexar County Detention Ministries Spring Newsletter

2.         Chase Paymentech – Merchant information request form  

Additional Communications Received

Since Executive Meeting July 09, 2007

For July 16, 2007

Donation Acknowledgements & Thank You Letters

1. St. Luke’s Boy Scout Troop 405 letter of appreciation. 

Correspondence – Support Request  

None 

Correspondence Miscellaneous

1.  Chase Paymentech – Merchant June Invoice $27.50


2. Guide Dogs of Texas Spring Newsletter  
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